
 
 

 

 

The fall 2021 AmeriHealth Caritas District of Columbia provider newsletter is now available online. 
You may find the newsletter by visiting 
https://www.amerihealthcaritasdc.com/provider/newsletters-and-updates/index.aspx.  
 
This edition includes: 

 A message from the Market President 

 Meet our new Director of Provider Network Management 

 Remind your patients to get a flu shot 

 Introducing emotional support via text as a new benefit 

 CARE Card Rewards program 

 Behavioral health, dental, and pharmacy updates 
 
You can also find past editions at the URL above.  
 
If you have any questions about this communication, please contact your Provider Account 

Executive or the Provider Services department at 202-408-2237. 
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